
.

,1&c f e)*L

f **c
4f m,0, UNITED STATES

! yg **. , 7'. i NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
' ' '% W ASHINGTON. D. C. 20S$5

; .'QA j |E3
,
,

- ).'. . NAY 1 F 15K'

:

!

MEMORANDUM FOR: R. Fraley, Executive Director
Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards

FROM: Gary G. Zech, Technical Assistant
Technical Support Branch
Office of '4uclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: NRC STAFF REPORT ON ANTICIPATED TRANSIENTS WITHOUT
SCRAM, NUREG-0460

By letter dated April 16, 1980, the ACRS provided its comments
,

and recommendations regarding NUREG-0460 and the staff's proposed

resolution of the ATWS generic issue. For your information, the

staff is now preparing a Commission paper on this subject that will

take into consideration the ACRS recommendations as well as those

received from industry representatives.;

Gary ech, echnical Assistant
Technical Support Branch
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: T. Rehm
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